
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 

2019-M-158 

 Staff 

 Committee 

Subject: Consideration of requests 

Agenda Date: September 16, 2019 

Attachments: Granite Cladding of Existing Memorial Cement Base -  Quote 
Stone Cladding of Existing Entrance Gate Stone Pillars (2) - Quote 
48 Niche Columbarium Quote 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 

BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Memo 2019-M-158; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council refer request from the Cemetery Board to the 2020 budget deliberations.  
 

 
INFORMATION  
 

The Board recommends that Council consider the motions that passed by the Cemetery Board on 
September 16, 2019. Note that they are listed by priority. 
 
The Cemetery Board recommends that Council give 2020 budget approval for $5989.00 plus HST for a 
granite cladding for the existing memorial cement base. 
CARRIED 
Note that we would need to repair this year the existing cement in preparation to support the 
new granite. 
 
The Cemetery Board recommends that Council give 2020 budget approval for $8600.00 for two gate 
stone pillars and reserve an additional of $2000.00 for a book holder attached to the stone pillars, plus 
HST.  
CARRIED  
 
The Cemetery Board recommends that Council give 2020 budget approval for $19,500.00 plus HST to a 
48 niche columbarium. 
CARRIED  
 

 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Suzie Fournier 
MUNICIPAL CLERK  

 

x 


